
A one stop shop for all your flu season needs
We are delighted to bring you the September issue of P3pharmacy, as part of the exciting partnership    
between Alliance Healthcare and Communications International Group (the publisher of P3pharmacy).

With September upon us, the time has certainly come for community pharmacy to start preparations for the 
flu vaccine season. Demand for flu vaccines could be high, especially following the announcement from NHS 
England that patients aged 50-64 will be eligible for free NHS flu jabs from October 15 once higher priority 
groups have been reached. Children in school years 7-9 were also added to the list of the eligible cohort. 

At Alliance Healthcare we offer a one-stop shop for all your flu season needs, from flu vaccine pre-orders, 
face-to-face or online training as well as PGD provision. Find out more by visiting our training page at 
www.alliance-healthcare.co.uk/pharmacies/flu-vaccination-training, or contact our professional services 
team by emailing: info.professionalservices@skills-in-healthcare.co.uk. 

As you may know Alliance Healthcare will be covering the costs of your annual subscription to P3pharmacy, 
and delivering your monthly copy, free of charge – it’s our way of saying thank you for everything you do!

In this month’s issue, it’s local integration that’s in focus as we catch up with North East London LPC’s chief 
executive officer Shilpa Shah. Our regular health economist Leela Barham casts an eye over the PSNC’s 
latest audit results; and we profile Karo Pharma. 

Alliance Healthcare and Communications International Group are both proudly independent and committed 
to supporting the future of independent community pharmacy.
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